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GENERAL BUSINESS  DISCUSSION ACTION TAKEN 

 

3.Finalisation of 

Sports Hub 

 

Three things need to 

occur – the line 

marking, Grouting and 

spreading of gravel 

MOTION – “That the Board approves the spending of around $2,565.00 on line 

 marking.” 

4. Capital spending 

priorities for 2019. 

 

 

 

The first aim is to 

finish the current jobs 

we are doing, before 

we take on any new 

projects.  So we need 

to prioritize and cost 

current jobs first 

 

1. Sports Hub - $3,000 

2. Two bridges - $4,000 

3. Solar panels on bottom dam - $15,000 to $20,000 over two years 

4. Replace pipes in Wirrinya/Mistletoe  

5. Front Entrance gate -  $2,000 

6. Search for prices of fire hydrants for Warrawong Lane 

What are STAGE 2 Water 

Restrictions 

Lawns areas must not be watered at 

any time 

Residents can only use a manual 

watering system on alternate days 

between the hours of 6:00am and 

8:00am and 8:00pm and 10:00pm 

Automatic watering systems can only 

be used on alternate days between the 

hours of midnight and 4:00am 

Gardens may be watered using a hand 

held hose fitted with a trigger nozzle, 

watering can or bucket at anytime. 
 

HAMILTON PARK BOARD OF MANAGEMENT NOTES FROM MARCH MEETING 

Sports Hub  

 Line marking of the various areas at the Sports Hub 

will be completed very soon.  We plan to send a flier 

around all residents to tell them about the marvellous 

facility we have, with markings for netball, basketball, 

cricket, tennis, four square as well as a multi-purpose 

rebound wall.  After 12 months of use we will re-

evaluate usage and decide what alterations are 

necessary to meet the needs of our youngsters and 

those who are young at heart. 

WORKING BEE - Saturday 30 March, 8.30am 

Work to clean out shed and the wood pile at the bbq 

area, for general maintenance of the pathways 

through the common bushland area and to 

Clean/whipper snip front of dam wall Warby Range 

Rd.   

Contact Craig Martin for more details on 0484 395 796   

Water meters will be read for all Hamilton Park homes in late March/early April.  So there will be a 

visitor making a short visit to the back boundary of your property soon. 



     Events calendar     

Month  Board meetings  Social  Working bees  Other  

March/April  Thurs 11th: 7.30pm 

16 Omar Close  

   Sat. March 24th at 

8.30am 

 Water meter readings of all 

properties in Ham Pk. 

May  Thurs 9th: 7.30pm  

201 Warby Range Rd  

      

June  Thurs 13th: 7.30pm  

271 Warby Range Rd  

      

August  Thurs 8th: 7.30pm 

25 Avoca Lane  

      

September  Thurs 12th: 7.30pm 

16 Kingfisher Lane  

      

October   AGM: Sat 12th        

For social event enquiries and booking of the BBQ area call Nicole Feehan    0459 691 857  

Board of Directors      

Name  Contact details  Portfolio  

Trish Sait  0412 334 019  Chair; Communications & Marketing   

Bob Shaw  0408 475 235  Secretary; Roads  

Sheree McKenzie   Treasurer  

Craig Martin  0484 395 796  Parkland & Bushland  

Peter Ockenden  0490 809 341  Water Distribution  

Ian O’Brien  0490 809 341  Water Storages 

Euan White  0448 662 637  Maintenance & Infrastructure  

 

Australia Day and Local Achiever Award at Hamilton Park       

This was a very successful public event held at our BBQ area in Kurrajong lane.  There were about 

60 -70 in attendance and the catering was jointly done by the Social Committee amd members of 

the Board.  There were games for the kids, the national flag was unfurled, the National anthem 

sung and our guest councillor from the Rural City spoke about the importance of this day to many 

Australians.  Tina Norton was a very popular winner of our Local Achiever Award and there were 

many residents who attended to be part of her celebration and to thank her for all that she has 

done and continues to do for our local community.  Tina has been a part of many local 

organisations that make ‘community’ happen and in many ways she has been the ‘glue’ that 

keeps local residents connected with each other.  If there was such a role as local Mayor of 

Hamilton Park Tina would be an extremely admired winner!  


